
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 26, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 490 
RE: Charlotte Operations Changes 
 
 
Effective, Monday May 3, 2004, all APL/Pacer inbound loads and empties will be 
parked/stored at the Rozelle's Ferry CY. The change made in January of parking on 
Hovis (main yard) has failed to bring the anticipated operational efficiencies expected. 
The hours of operation will not change.  
 
Rozelles Ferry 
6510 Rozelle's Ferry Road 
Charlotte, NC 20208 
Phone: 704-399-9880 
Fax: 704-598-8783 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
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